
 
 
 
 
Dear Patient/next-of-kin of the patient 

 

Mediclinic understands that your doctor has prescribed Ivermectin as part of the treatment 

for COVID-19.  

 

It is standard practice that all medication prescribed to a hospitalised patient is dispensed 

from the hospital pharmacy. Mediclinic only procures medication that is registered with the 

South African Health Products Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) or made available by 

SAHPRA through a special Section 21 approval process. This implies that Mediclinic only 

procures medication from suppliers which comply with rigorous safety standards from the 

point of manufacture until the medication is delivered to the hospital pharmacy. 

 

Neither Mediclinic nor SAHPRA has done any checks on the supplier of the Ivermectin that 

you are bringing into the hospital. We thus do not accept any responsibility therefor, unless 

this product was dispensed under Section 21 approval. In such a case, please provide proof 

to the pharmacy manager.  

 

With kind regards, 

  

 

 

       

___________________________   ___________________________ 

Dr Gerrit de Villiers     Douglas Defty 

Chief Clinical Officer     Pharmacy Services Executive  

Mediclinic Southern Africa    Mediclinic Southern Africa 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SIGNED BY 

 Full Names Signature Date 

Patient/proxy    

Prescriber    

Witness    

 


